LEGAL NOTICE

Bjork-Shiley Heart Valve Settlement
Case No. C-1-91-256

Bowling Class Counsel
Waite, Schneider, Bayless & Chesley
1513 Fourth & Vine Tower
1 West Fourth Street
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202

May 2005
Last Mailed Notice to Register for Bjork-Shiley C/C Heart Valve Legal Settlement Benefits

If you have a heart valve implant known as the Bjork-Shiley Convexo-Concave (BSCC) valve,
you must be aware of the potential that the valve may develop an outlet strut fracture regardless
of how long it has been working properly.

The class action settlement in Bowling v. Pfizer offers benefits for qualifying valve replacement
surgery including payments of certain medical expenses (plus a $38,000 lump sum payment),
payments of certain documented lost income and extended disability benefits, and a
compensation package for outlet strut fracture.

You must register to be eligible to receive important information and learn more about
benefits available to you.

If you registered with Medic Alert or any other organization, you still need to register with the
Claims Administrator. After you register, you’ll get information including valve replacement
benefit guidelines and what benefits are available to you, details on valve research being
conducted, information about diagnostic services that may become available, information on
what to do and symptoms to look for should your valve fracture, and any information regarding
your individual BSCC heart valve.

Registration is free and you can register by letter, telephone, fax, e-mail, or online:

Mail:  Bowling Claims Administrator Telephone: 1-800-977-0779)
c/o Wayne Smith Outside U.S./Can. +1-513-421-4415 (English only)
525 Vine Street, Suite 2300 Fax: 1-513-421-7696
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 U.S.A. E-mail: bowlingpfizer@fuse.net

Website: www.bowling-pfizer.com

Please do not pass up this opportunity to stay informed about the BSCC heart valve.

Stanley M. Chesley
Fay E. Stilz
Bowling Class Counsel



